
 

 

CITY OF EDEN, NC 

 

A special meeting of the City Council, City of Eden, was held on Monday, February 28, 2000 at 

5:00 p.m. in the City Council Chambers, 338 West Stadium Drive.  

 

Those present for the meeting were as follows: 

 

Mayor:       Philip K. Price 

Mayor Pro Tem:     John E. Grogan 

Council Members:  (absent, illness) Ronald H. Reynolds 

    (absent)  Ronald L. Janney 

       Christine H. Myott 

       Garry Tudor 

       William W. Rorrer 

       C. H. Gover 

City Manager:      Radford L. Thomas 

City Attorney:      Charles J. Nooe 

City Clerk:      Kim J. Scott 

 

 

Meeting Convened: 

 

Mayor Price called the special meeting of the City Council to order and welcomed those present. 

 

CLOSED SESSION FOR ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT: 

 

A motion was made by Council Member Gover seconded by Council Member Tudor to go into a 

closed session for economic development according to GS 143-318.11(a)(4).  All Council 

Members present voted in favor of this motion. 

 

OPEN SESSION: 

 

A motion was made by Council Member Grogan seconded by Council Member Gover to return 

to open session.  All Council Members present voted in favor of this motion. 

 

ADJOURNMENT: 

 

A motion was made by Council Member Grogan seconded by Council Member Gover to 

adjourn.  All Council Members present voted in favor of this motion. 

 

 

            

       Kim J. Scott 

       City Clerk 

 

ATTEST: 

 

 

     

Philip K. Price 

Mayor 

 

 


